
  Nether Green Junior School Newsletter    Date: 18th July 2025 

Message from the Headteacher Key Dates 

 

18th July School Closes to Pupils  for Summer 
Holidays 

2nd 

September 
Children return to school 

Congratulations to the following pupils for 

making exceptional progress throughout 

the academic year:  

Savanna (Y4JH) 

Beth (Y4JH) 

Ayman (Y4NH) 

Penny (Y6OS) 

Lexia 

 As we come to the end of another brilliant school year, I want to 

take a moment to reflect and thank you all for the part you have 

played in making it so special. 

This morning, we held a fantastic celebration assembly to mark 

the end of the year and to say a heartfelt goodbye and good 

luck to our wonderful Year 6 pupils as they prepare for the next 

part of their journey. I shared how incredibly proud I am, not just 

of Year 6, but of every single child in our school for their efforts, 

achievements and the way they contribute to making our school 

such a special place to be. 

We also took the opportunity to thank all our staff for the 

dedication and care they show every day in creating an 

environment where our children can thrive. 

During the assembly, we presented our Headteacher Awards for 

this half term, our Pupil of the Year awards. All of the names are 

listed on the next page. We also presented the special Year 6 

awards, revealed the final house standings for the year and 

announced Originals as our overall house winners, which was 

met with great excitement and cheering from the children. 

A big well done to all the houses for their effort throughout the 

year. We were also proud to announce our new House Captains, 

who worked incredibly hard on their presentations and were 

chosen through a vote by their house teams. More will be 

revealed next year about the vital role they will play next year. 

Finally, I want to say a huge thank you to all parents and carers 

for the overwhelming support you give us throughout the year. 

It is a real privilege to be part of such a strong and supportive 

community with the children firmly at the heart of everything 

we do. 

I wish you all a lovely summer break filled with rest, fun and 

time with your family and friends. We look forward to 

welcoming everyone back in September. 

Y6 Leavers Awards 

Writing ~ Ruby W 

Maths ~ Cameron H 

Sport ~ Amy E 

Performing Arts ~ Florence B 

Perseverance ~ Billy M and Arya L-C 



 

Pupil Of The Year 

Headteacher Awards Summer Term 2 

Y3BB ~ Elliot-Rose H and William C 

Y3MC ~ Miriam B and Sami R 

Y3PW ~ Robyn F and Finlay G 

Y4TH ~ Faser M and Hannah B 

Y4NH ~ Cameron R and Rudi B 

Y4JH ~ Freya M and Yahya A 

Y5KL ~ Ella B and Javi L-M 

Y5KB ~ Emil  S and Eric H 

Y5JE ~ Zach Ibrahim and Esme Wing 

Y6HK ~ Gabby Husak and Harriet 

Critchley 

Y6OS ~ Elsie Holmes and Jacob 

Barwell 

Y6JC ~ Bryce Or  and Ivy Chaddock 

Y3-6CB ~ Hasnain Azam and Aa’lim 

Warren 

Y3MC  Charlie C  

Y3BB Tess S   

Y3PW Evelyn H  

Y4TH Hannah M  

Y4JH Sarah P 

Y4NH Ivor C-S 

 

 

Y5KL Rosie H 

Y5KB Josh T 

Y5JE Finlay H 

Y6OS Jacob B 

Y6JC Salih Q 

Y6HK Amelie D-S 

 

 



 

             Attendance 

Please ensure that your child is on time for school. Children can be brought 
into the yard from 8:40 am. Learning in school starts at 8:50 am. 

 

            Our pupils will be    

encouraged to: 

• Have high aspirations and      

 expectations of 

 themselves and for 

 others 

• Have ownership of their 

 school 

• Think freely 

• Be a critical thinker 

• Be passionate and curious 

 about their learning 

• Develop their 

 organisational skills 

• Use initiative 

• Take responsibility 

• Be an active learner 

Attendance Winners 

Congratulations to: 

 Y3BB and Y5JE 

Every week, we will highlight the 

class in each key phase with the 

highest attendance.  

This Week’s Awards 

 

House Points 

Steel 383 

Cutlers 367 

Originals 394 

Peaks 390 

Our attendance this week was 96.3% 

                                                          

 

R  Congratulations to the following children: 

 

                           Y3BB - Louis 

                           Y3MC - Esme and Florence 

                           Y3PW - The whole class 

                            Y5JE - Haroun 

 

SPECIAL MENTIONS 
Focus Value - Independence 

A huge well done to our House winners this academic 

year, Originals with 394 points. Peaks came a very close 

second with 390.  

We are very proud to announce our new House and Vice Captains for 

2025/6 academic year: 

Steel  Val (HC) & Eve (VC) 

Cutlers Javi (HC) & Emil (VC) 

Originals Anna (HC) & Rafe (VC) 

Peaks  Henry (HC) & Eva (VC) 



Lunch Menu - w/b 1st September 2025 

Dear parents/guardians, 
 
We’re delighted to announce that this year we’ll be running our first ever Summer School, designed 
especially for young people aged 7–16 who want to create, perform, and produce music in a fun, sup-
portive environment. 
 
Led by our brilliant tutors Jay and Sully, this hands-on week will give students the chance to: 

Write and record original songs 
Rap, jam in bands, and produce beats 
Explore music production, sound engineering, and live performance 

Each student will leave with their own professionally produced track recorded in our studio. 

Programme Details: 

Dates: Monday 4th – Friday 8th August 
Location: Lowe Academy Annexe, Hunters Bar, Sheffield 
Cost:£120 (inc.VAT)for the full week 
Session Times: 

Ages 7–11 (Years 3–6): 9:30am – 12:30pm 
Ages 11–16 (Years 7–11): 1:30pm – 4:30pm 

Whether your child is a budding singer, rapper, musician, or producer, this is a brilliant opportunity to build confidence, develop skills, and 
make music with like-minded peers. 

Booking is now open! 

Please see the attached PDF for full details and scan the QR code to secure a place, or visit: 
www.loweacademy.com/summer-school-sign-up 
 
Spaces are limited and we expect the week to book up quickly, so do get in touch soon if your child is interested. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at info@loweacademy.com. 
 

http://www.loweacademy.com/summer-school-sign-up
mailto:info@loweacademy.com


Y6 Performance—Photos 

 



Y6 Performance—Photos 

 



Special Mentions 

We are very proud of Helenka Brooks (Y6HK) who entered the Royal Mint Museum Short Story Writing competition 

and got a ‘highly commended’ award and a limited addition Harry Potter coin as well as having her story published 

on the website. It is called ‘Delilah And The Wind’. Please have a read!  

https://www.royalmintmuseum.org.uk/learning/short-story-competition/2024-25-winners/wind-of-change/ 

 




